



CHAMPION 12.2

| | | YÜKSEKÖĞRETİM KURUMLARI SINAVI YABANCI DİL DENEME TESTİ (YDT) İNGİLİZCE |
|----------------------|---|---|
| T.C. KİMLİK NUMARASI | | |
| ADI | : | |
| SOYADI | : | |
| ÖĞRENCİ NO. | : | SIRA NO. : |
| | | |

Soru kitapçık numarasının cevap kağıdına kodlanmamasının veya yanlış kodlanmasının sorumluluğu adaya aittir.

SORU KİTAPÇIK NUMARASI:

Bu numarayı cevap kağıdındaki ilgili alana kodlamayı unutmayınız.

www.dilkoyaylncilik.com

| İNG | ilizo | E |
|--|------------------------|---|
| Bu testte 80 soru vardır. | | |
| 1 8. sorularda, cümlede boş bırakılan yerlere uygun düşen sözcük ya da ifadeyi bulunuz. In many countries, democracy provides people with all the freedoms that they need thanks to the checks and balances written in their | 5. | Gamma rays are very powerful. They can skin and cause major damage to internalorgans when they penetrate the body.A) break throughB) come offC) run outD) get alongE) catch on |
| A) elections B) constitutions C) representatives D) candidates E) attributions | 6. Шо | Before measles vaccines common in 196 millions of people the disease each year and thousands of them died from it. |
| Even though the enamel that protects the outside of your teeth is hard, it can get worn due to a variety of reasons and cause your teeth to be more to decay. A) tender B) ambitious C) prone D) severe E) addicted | dilkoyayincilik.c ' | A) became / were contracted B) have become / would be contracted C) became / had contracted D) would become / had contracted E) were becoming / would contract |
| Charity tends to be a short-term, emotional, and immediate response, focused on rescue and relief, whereas philanthropy is much more long-term, more strategic, focused on rebuilding. A) casually B) predominantly C) abusively D) contemporarily E) instinctively | | The first time humankind the far side of the Moon was in 1959, when it for the first time by the Soviet Union's space probe Luna 3. A) could see / has been photographed B) might have seen / had been photographed C) was supposed to see / would photographed D) was able to see / was photographed E) had been able to see / had photographed |
| In 1991, Gorbachev lost power after generals attempted to overthrow his government. On December 25, 1991, he and the majority of the fifteen Soviet Republics declared independence. A) dismissed B) resigned C) declined D) abused E) confronted | 8. | During the Cold War, Americans helped countries by communism as they though that other countries in the region would become communist too if they let communist take over a country. A) threatened B) to be threatened C) to threaten D) having threatened E) to have been threatened |

INGILIZCE

YABANCI DİL DENEME TESTİ - 1

16. - 20. sorularda, aşağıdaki parçada numaralanmış yerlere uygun düşen sözcük ya da ifadeyi bulunuz.

Penguins are flightless birds from the southern hemisphere. There are seventeen species of penguin, some of which (16) ---- cold coastlines, such as Antarctica, but several live in temperate lands (17) ---- one, the Galapagos penguin, lives close to the equator. (18) ---- on land, they either swing back and forth or slide on their bellies, but in the water they are graceful and fast. Their stiff, flipper-like wings pull them (19) ---- the water at speed in pursuit of fish and squid. Penguins can stay underwater for over seven minutes, (20) ---- shorter dives are more usual.

16.

| A) C) | are inhabited | d E) | have | B) D) bee | inhabit are being inhabited en inhabited | ncilik.c |
|----------|---------------|---------|------|-----------------|--|--------------|
| A) C) | or for | E) | yet | B) D) | so and | ww.dilkoyayi |

17.

| A) | or | | | B) | SO |
|----|-----|----|-----|----|-----|
| C) | for | | | D) | and |
| | | E) | yet | | |

18.

| A) | Gifted | | B) | Clumsy |
|----|-------------|----|----------|---------|
| C) | Detrimental | | D) | Earnest |
| | | E) | Perpetua | al |

19.

| A) | through | | B) | away |
|----|---------|----|-------|-------|
| C) | without | | D) | above |
| | | E) | among | |

20.

| A) | by the time | | B) | inasmuch as |
|----|-------------|----|----------|-------------|
| C) | so long as | | D) | but for |
| | | E) | even tho | uah |

21. - 28. sorularda, verilen cümleyi uygun sekilde tamamlayan ifadeyi bulunuz.

As if losing my wallet and mobile phone had 21. not been bad enough for one day, what made things worse was ----.

- A) so that I could make up my loss. I had to work harder than usual for a month
- whether or not I had uploaded my address B) book onto my cloud account
- C) the moment I realised they were gone, I called the bank to cancel my credit card
- D) that I crashed into the car in front at the traffic lights on my way home
- and naturally I was not able to call anyone to E) help me out of that terrible mess

In the territories under his control, Napoleon 22. liberated Jewish people from laws that restricted ----.

- A) where they could live and how they could worship
- B) that the most significant cause of his downfall was Britain
- so he is considered one of the world's C) greatest military leaders
- although he revolutionized military D) organization and training
- E) because he was a military leader who conquered much of Europe

Ε

0

≥

INGILIZCE

YABANCI DİL DENEME TESTİ - 1

29. - 31. soruları aşağıdaki parçaya göre cevaplayınız.

Paul Allen and Bill Gates, Microsoft's co-founders, met at Lakeside School, a private middle and high school, in Seattle, Washington. Though Gates was two years Allen's junior, the two bonded over their passion for computers. Upon graduating, Allen went to Washington State University to pursue a degree in computer science, but dropped out after two years and joined Honeywell in Boston, MA as a programmer. In early 1975, Allen saw the Altair 8800 featured on the cover of Popular Electronics magazine. Unlike other computers, which were built for corporations, this model was designed to appeal to individual consumers. Realizing the potential of software, he managed to convince Gates, then a sophomore at Harvard University, to drop c i l i out and join him to start what he called Micro-Soft. After creating software to improve the performance of the Altair 8800, the pair went on to design software for the Apple II and Radio Shack's TRS-80. The experience ww.dilkoya eventually led to the development of the Microsoft MS-DOS operating system, which currently boasts nearly 500 million users worldwide.

29. What can be inferred from the passage about **Bill Gates?**

- A) When he met Paul Allen at Lakeside School, his parents had already divorced.
- B) He was not very willing to drop out of university to do business.
- C) He went to a private school even though he was from a poor family.
- D) His passion for computers started when he first saw the Altair 8800.
- E) He developed the Microsoft MS-DOS operating system on its own.

30 Which statement is true about Paul Allen?

- He understood the significance of making A) computers for individual users before Bill Gates.
- B) He wanted to go to Boston to pursue a degree in computer science but he couldn't.
- C) He worked as a junior editor for the Popular Electronics magazine in early 1975.
- D) He developed software to improve the performance of the Altair 8800 but he couldn't sell it.
- E) He designed software for the Apple II and Radio Shack's TRS-80 without Bill Gates' help.

31. What is the passage mainly about?

- A) The competition between Paul Allen and Bill Gates
- B) How Paul Allen convinced Bill Gates to guit universitv
- The secret behind MS-DOS operating C) system's success
- D) How two businesspeople established their business
- E) The sad story of Microsoft's two co-founders

Ε

0

C

 \mathbf{x}

y i n (

≥

INGILIZCE

76. - 80. sorularda, cümleler sırasıyla okunduğunda parçanın anlam bütünlüğünü bozan cümleyi bulunuz.

76. (I) For thousands of years, people grazed cattle and hunted in what is now the Sahara Desert, but what was then a vast grassland. (II) As the climate became drier, these nomads began to settle in the cooler, wetter valley of the Nile. (III) They learned how to dig irrigation channels. (IV) They had superior weapons and had gathered large armed forces of local people. (V) This enabled them to farm the land.

A) I B) II C) III D) IV E) V

yincilik.com 77. (I) Hundreds of Indian tribes lived in America when Columbus arrived in 1492. (II) Many Indians fought with spears and tomahawks. (III) Each ന ∑ 0 tribe lived in its own area, shared the same language and had its own religion. (IV) The leader \mathbf{x} <u>-</u> of the tribe was called a chief. (V) Decisions were made at meetings of the tribal council, the members of which were important people of many ≥ different families. ≥ ≥

A) I B) II C) III D) IV E) V

78. (I) During the rainy season, the forest floor floods, and fish swim among the tree trunks. (II) River animals like the giant otter go off in pursuit of them. (III) Some animals, such as the anaconda and jaguar, are good swimmers and are easily able to adapt to the floodplains. (IV) Some are wide and deep, while others are narrow, shallow and full of fallen leaves and branches. (V) Others, such as monkeys, iguanas and anteaters, take to the trees during the floods.

A) I B) II C) III D) IV E) V

YABANCI DİL DENEME TESTİ - 1

79. (I) Google was blamed by the EU for forcing phone makers like Samsung to include their services so that Google apps would be available to a wider audience. (II) Google said they provided Android free of cost to phone makers. (III) There are other big companies blamed for manipulating their power in the mobile phone industry. (IV) As a result, they believed, they had to be allowed to charge for the services. (V) However, the EU ruled that such practices discouraged competition.

A) I B) II C) III D) IV E) V

80. (I) Following the terrorist attacks, there was much debate about what to do with the land where the World Trade Centre complex once stood.
(II) Some advocated erecting an even bigger structure to show the terrorists that Americans were not intimidated by their cowardly act. (III) Others wanted the site to become a memorial to ensure that the innocent lives lost would not be forgotten. (IV) Visitors to both viewed exhibits and artefacts commemorating the tragedy. (V) After much deliberation, it was decided that both were essential.

A) I B) II C) III D) IV E) V